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Dear Mr. Vinzeza,


I hope you will consider me for position as costume designer for your latest play, Drama Club. I am currently attending college at Kendal School of Arts in the Grand Rapids area. I do not have a degree yet, but I do have extensive experience in costume design and am hoping you will hire me for the summer. 


When I read the summery for Drama Club it hit a chord with me, and I have a feeling that this play will be fantastic, and the perfect place to showcase my costumes. With my creativity combined with the genius of your original characters I could create the greatest costumes your small stage has ever seen!


I look forward to hearing from you.

Sincerely,

Chelsea Noble
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